
In Drawing club…
We have been exploring the story ‘Here we are’ by Oliver Jeffers, learning the 
vocabulary; alone, stomach, patient, lungs, globe and complicated. We have 
been going on a journey into space. We have been exploring what space is 
like and what we might see around us such as stars, the moon, craters and 
volcanoes. We have been continuing to practise our tricky words, reading and 
writing them, making sure we are forming all our letters correctly.

Key dates: 

Please remember to 
send your child in 
with a sun hat and 
suncream already 

applied.

Please ensure all 
grapes are cut in 
half so they are 

safe to eat.
 

In maths this week… 
We have been looking at what data is, how to tally and what we can find 
out from our data. We started by thinking about our favourite colours 
which we each showed on a square of paper, we then displayed these as a 
bar chart and talked about which were the most and least popular. Next, 
we thought about our favourite animals at the farm and displayed our 
results as a bar chart, which encouraged us to explore counting in 5’s! 
Finally, we have been thinking about our favourite pieces of fruit and 
vegetable, this meant we had to do some delicious food tasting! 

Other areas of learning…
We have been inspired by our class book which has encouraged us to 
talk about the fact that we are all people so we are the same but we all 
have our own unique qualities. To celebrate our uniqueness we made 
our own paper dolls, showing different qualities, we joined them 
together to display in class. We have also been thinking about what 
makes a healthy diet and how we should eat a rainbow everyday! We 
have been making our own plates of healthy food. At the end of the 
week we enjoyed some delicious fruit and vegetables together!

How to help at home…
You could create a paper chain family showing each family members 
unique qualities and hang them up at home. Take a walk and look for 
some different flowers in nature. You could then create a tally chart to 
show how many times you saw a particular flower on your walk. 
Finally, count in 5’s to see how many you found!
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Reminder: 

Please can you 
remember to cut 

your child’s grapes 
in half lengthwise if 
they are bringing 

them in as a snack 
or in their 

lunchboxes due to 
them being a 

choking hazard.
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